
Ref: PS252/22/GBO/LJY 

 

Date: 17 June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excitedly preparing for our next  Angmering School Careers Fair which will be held on 

Thursday March 9th 2023 

 

The Angmering School has recently been awarded The National NEON Widening Access 
Award for supporting students into Higher Education and has an exceptional reputation for the 
quality of our careers advice and guidance.  Keen to showcase our good practice, we are inviting 
local companies and providers to our Careers Fair which will take place on Thursday March 9th 
2023.   

During our last Careers Fair in 2019, a number of parents commented that the companies they 
work for would appreciate the opportunity to take part at the next event.   If you work for a 
company or organisation that would like a stand at the most outstanding School Careers Fair in 
West Sussex we would like to hear from you.  

For further information or to request a stand please email gbowles@theangmeringschool.co.uk or 
contact me on my direct line 01903 778320. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Gavin Bowles 

School Careers Manager 

mailto:gbowles@theangmeringschool.co.uk

